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19th October 2022

Dear Graduand,

AN INVITATION FOR ATTENDING THE 14th CONVOCATION CEREMONY OF
INTERNATIONAL ISLAMIC COLLEGE

International Islamic College (IIC) would like to express our heartiest congratulations to all
graduands on the successful completion of your respective programmes at IIC. Therefore, it
is a great pleasure for us to invite you to the 14th IIC Convocation Ceremony which will be
held on the 7th January 2023 at the IIUM Cultural Centre (ICC), International Islamic
University Malaysia. To witness this momentous event and share the triumph, your family
members and friends are also cordially invited to the ceremony which will represent a
historical event in your life.

Your cooperation to follow all related instruction(s) and procedure(s) is highly appreciated in
order to ensure the smooth running of the IIC 14th Convocation Ceremony. The convocation
fee is RM350.00 and is non-refundable. The payment can be made starting from 2nd

November 2022 until 27th November 2022. The convocation guidelines can be retrieved
from the IIC website at http://www.iic.edu.my/14thconvocation/

Kindly send an email to the convocation secretariat at secretariat_convo@iic.edu.my for
any enquiries or concerns. We look forward to welcome all graduands and family members
and guests to the convocation.

Best wishes from us

Yours sincerely,
AHMAD HOSNI BIN MUBARA
Director, 14th IIC Convocation Ceremony

http://www.iic.edu.my/14thconvocation

